
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

15th June 2021 

 

We would like to invite you to join us for an important parents’ information evening. The meeting will 

provide you with insights, information and ideas that will enable you to better support and encourage 

your child during the challenging and exciting time that lies ahead of them. 

Due to the current climate and government guidance, we are having to conduct this meeting online, 

the details of which can be found below. 

Date: 24th June 2021 

Time: 7.00pm – 7.30pm 

Google meet link: 

Video call link: https://meet.google.com/srb-sjyh-ikz 

Or dial: (US) +1 727-325-2135 PIN: 375 175 756# 

We hope that you will be able to join us and look forward to working with you to support your child 

to achieve the best qualifications they can over the next year.  

Please note: This meeting is for parents only. 

Should you have any queries about this evening or your child’s ongoing needs, please do not hesitate 

to contact us. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

                                                                      

Mr A Jones       Ms N Vaghela  

Head of School       Head of Year 10 

https://meet.google.com/srb-sjyh-ikz

